

BRAR Newsletter 04-20

Dear Friends and Partners,

This year the Coronavirus pandemic has put all of us and our families in trouble, changing our behaviors, lifestyles, relationships.

We will certainly have to face again difficult months, perhaps we will have to change some habits, but it goes without saying that life is change. And so once again we will face this change in order to fully live our life.

At Brar, despite the situation and lock down of 1,5 months of last Spring, we are happy that many Customers continued to award to Brar new contracts and our 2019 will have good results.

We made a record in water cooled cable production, a lot of Customers selected **ONECable**! The Superior performance water cooled cable.

We designed and manufactured many busbars and power conducting arms, including the biggest Aluminum arms ever made.



Supervision to the erection at PT VALE Indonesia, Nov. 2020

Forecasts for next year are quite promising as well, thanks to new orders for DC smoothing rectors, power conducting arms, busbars and water cooled cables.

Thank you for your kind cooperation and we wish you *Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.*

We keep on running, working hard and looking forward for new challenges!



Brar Elettromeccanica SpA

Via Martin Luther King 3 46020 Pegognaga MN Italy tel. +39 0376 534500 fax +39 0376 521077 www.brar.it info@brar.it

Non vuoi più ricevere la nostra newsletter? Cancellati